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Notice of Eligibility and Short Listing

ATTY. RODRIGO O. CELICIOUS

President

The All-Asian Center for Enterprise Development (ASCEND), Inc.
Unit 407 4/F CTP Alpha Tower Madrigal Business Park,

Ayala Alabang Muntinlupa City

Dear Atty. Celicious:

L.

The Philippine Competition Commission (hereinafter called “Procuring Entity”) has
received financing (hereinafter called “funds”) from 2019 National Expenditure
Program (hereinafter called the “Funding Source”) towards the cost of Consultancy
Services for the National Survey. The Procuring Entity intends to apply a portion of the
funds in the amount of Six Million Eight Hundred Thousand Pesos (PhP6,800,000.00)
to eligible payments under a contract for National Survey on the Awareness of Private
Firms on the Philippine Competition Act and the Philippine Competition Commission
for which the Bidding Documents is issued.

The Procuring Entity now invites bids provide the following Consulting Services:
National Survey on the Awareness of Private Firms on the Philippine Competition Act
and the Philippine Competition Commission. More details on the services are provided
in the Terms of Reference (TOR) for the project.

The Consultant shall be selected and employed in accordance with Quality-Cost Based
Evaluation (QCBE) procedures as described in the Bidding Documents.

This notice is addressed to the following short-listed consultants:

e Asian Social Project Services, Inc. (ASPSI)
e Sustainable Development Solutions Corp. (SDS)
o The All-Asian Centre for Enterprise Development (ASCEND) Inc.

It is not permissible for you to transfer this invitation to any other consultant.

The Bidding Documents may be acquired at General Services Division, PCC Office
25/F Vertis North Corporate Center I, North Avenue Quezon City during office hours
Jrom 9:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. (Monday through Friday) upon payment of the applicable
fee for the Bidding Documents, pursuant to the latest Guidelines issued by the GPPB, in
the amount of Eight Thousand Pesos (PhP 8,000.00).
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% The Philippine Competition Commission will hold a Pre-Bid Conference on 03 May
2019, 1:00PM at Meeting Room 3 25/F Vertis North Corporate Center I, North
Avenue Quezon City, which shall be open to all short-listed consultants.

Yours sincerely,

ATTY. JOKEPH MELVIN B. BASAS
Chairperson
PCC Bids and Awards Committee

{W/no
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